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Do you think the revised Principles reflect appropriately the changes, trends and activities
in the commodity derivatives markets over the last decade since the publication of the
original Principles in 20117

FESE welcomes the opportunity to respond to the IOSCO consultation on the revised 2011
Principles applicable to commodity derivatives markets.

We believe that the review is very timely. It correctly reflects the main developments and
trends in these markets and will help absorb potential novel and disruptive shocks, taking
into account the lessons learnt from the Covid-19 pandemic.

Are there any areas that are missing and/or merit 10SCO consideration?

No, we believe that the revised Principles consider the main aspects and address all
potential areas where further guidance was needed, for instance with regards to
technological developments or data and market transparency.

Do the Principles continue to serve as a sound framework for the regulation of the commodity
derivatives markets?

Yes, and we would encourage the relevant Market Authority or Authorities to take into
account these revised Principles when exercising their regulatory and supervisory
responsibilities.

In this respect, we would welcome further details regarding the finalisation and timeline
of the process. Given the specificities but as well the global nature of commodity
derivatives markets, further coordination among Market Authorities would benefit market
participants.




